Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64E-2.004: Medical Direction

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on January 2, 2008, the Department of Health, Bureau of Emergency Medical Services has issued an order.

The Petition of Miles V. Nelson, M.D., which was received by the Department on October 1, 2007 and published on October 19, 2007 in the F.A.W., has been granted. Paragraph 64E-2.004(3)(c), F.A.C., requires that Medical Directors of an emergency medical services provider be board certified. This temporary variance will allow Miles V. Nelson, M.D., to continue serving as the Medical Director for Doctors’ Memorial Hospital Emergency Medical Service and AirMedic One Flight Services, LLC, without being board certified.

A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting: Lisa Walker, Government Analyst II, Bureau of Emergency Medical Services, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-18, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Lisa_Walker2@doh.state.fl.us or (850)245-4440, ext. 2733.
